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Dear Sir or Madam
	I am writing this letter in favor of option #2 wider the proposed alternative
standards for alcohol sources in flavored malt beverages. I am a driver for a distributor of
malt beverage products and care about the product that I deliver. Going with option #1 1
feel would hurt our company, endanger other products we carry and might bring our sales
down.

Sincerely,
	Ross Plaumann
	Driver
	Beer Capitol Dist.


